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CHEMISTRY
PANEL

Reminder: Update to Chemistry Panels
Starting June 4, 2024

Glucose will no longer be included on the Basic or Comprehensive
Metabolic Panels and must be ordered separately.

Phosphorous will no longer be included in the Renal or Hepatic Function
Panels and must be ordered separately.

A separate serum tube is NOT required when glucose or phosphorus is
ordered with panels.

The BCL Requisition Form for Laboratory Testing has been updated (3/24)
to reflect these changes.

For instructions on aliquoting and labeling specimens, refer the updated
BCL Analyte List on the ADPH/BCL website.

Providers can find the most recent revisions of the BCL Analyte List and
Requisition Form for Laboratory Testing at
www.alabamapublichealth.gov/BCL.

For questions regarding this bulletin,
contact the Chemistry division at 334-290-6160.
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